
Initial Consultation responses summary: Kingsland 40mph speed limit A4110 

 

Consultee Response 
Ian Connelly West Mercia 
Police 

I refer to your e-mail dated 26th March 2019 and attached documents forming the consultation in respect of 
the proposal to formalise the 40mph speed limit on the A4110 in Kingsland so that it reflects the current position 
of terminal signs. 
 
I can confirm I have no objection to this proposal. 

Cll Sebastian Bowen, Ward 
Councillor 

Fully support proposal - I hope you can institute this measure as soon as possible.  
 
 

Kingsland PC Kingsland PC met on Tuesday 16 April 2019, and agreed to support the proposal to amend the existing 
40mph order on the A4110 at Kingsland to reflect the current position of the terminal signs. 

  

  

   

  

  

  

  

 


